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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 250 prohibits any provider from receiving reimbursement through Medicaid or any other 

federal or state program or any other funding from any political subdivision from performing 

gender transition procedures. Providers found to be ineligible for reimbursement through such 

programs may reapply for reimbursement after a 5-year period and a showing that they and their 

affiliates no longer participate in gender transition procedures. The measure directs the Health 

Care Authority to investigate complaints for violations of the provisions in this measure and to 

publish its findings with 60 days of the receipt of the complaint. 
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